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Ottawa, 30th January, 1908-

Sir,

In reply to your communication of the 22nd Instant,

making application for Island 77F. in the River St.

Lawrence,I beg to say that the consent of the

owner of Huckleberry Island,which this Island adjoins,

should be furnished.

There is no Island shewn on Plan South

West of 777, except 77###, which has been sold and

patented.

Your obedient servant,

Towharen

Secretary-

George H.Darling, Esq.

Lansdowne,

Dept. of Indian &oprthern Affairs, Letterbook

29 January 1908 - 17 February 1908, (R.G. 10, volume 5190)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES TUBLIQUES

CANADA


